CCSUD LOBBY IS TEMPORARILY CLOSED

The safety and well-being of our employees and customers is our number one priority. We are taking every precaution to ensure that our employees are not potentially exposed to, or inadvertently expose others, to COVID-19. 
Effective immediately and lasting through April 3 or until the outbreak diminishes, Coleman County Special Utility District will temporarily close our lobby to walk-in traffic.
We are available by phone at 325-625-2133.

Available payment methods:
Pay by phone 325-625-2133
Pay by Mail – 214 Santa Anna Ave., Coleman, TX 76834
Drop Box on Right side of our door
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